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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Melissa Boudreaux 

CNA Supervisor 
Tameka Bourda 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 

Spring Fun at The Broadway! 
We had a wonderful time celebrating the season at The 

Broadway! Our Easter Egg Hunt was filled with laughter, colorful 

eggs, and sweet surprises—thanks to our amazing residents, staff, 

and volunteers who made it so much fun! 

The festivities continued with a Good Friday Outdoor Cookout, 

where everyone enjoyed delicious food, sunshine, and great 

company. It was the perfect way to welcome spring together! 

A big thank you to all who participated and helped create such 

joyful memories. 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Helen H.    5/2 

Elise L.    5/10 

Gifford B.    5/17 

Donald H.    5/21 

Mary S.   5/26 

Jeanelle D.    5/27 

 

Employees:  

Asia Bourda   5/2 

Polly Pitre   5/3 

Melissa Boudreaux  5/4 

Nikasha Short   5/6 

Steven Griffin   5/7 

Kathy Coleman  5/12 

Latisha Bradley  5/16 

Sarah Lewis    5/16 

Triveace Redmon   5/29 

Courtney Stevenson  5/29 

Jelesia wyatt    5/29 

Harley Bourg   5/30 

Loretta Barabin   5/31 

Lisa Triggs   5/31 

Zaroyal Lazard 

Ms. Zaroyal is a truly kind and 

compassionate CNA. Her 

gentle nature shines through 

in the care she provides to 

her residents, and she’s often 

seen going the extra mile to 

ensure they feel safe and 

valued. Thank you for all that 

you do — and 

congratulations on being 

named Employee of the 

Month! 

Mr. Sam J.  

Mr. Sam deeply enjoys his 

time with friends, family, and 

gospel music. He can often 

be found snacking and in 

conversation with The 

Broadway’s staff—creating 

bonds to last a lifetime. 

Thank you for making The 

Broadway your home!  

Congrats, Mr. Sam, on being 

selected as our Resident of 

the Month!  

Employees:  

Michelle Allen  5/1  5 Years 

Seyquan Bibs  5/8  1 Year 

Kathy Coleman  5/9  13 Years 

Melissa Boudreaux 5/17  1 Years 

Steven Griffin  5/23  2 Years 

Ashley Robertson  5/28  1 Year 

Jeanne Landry  5/31  15 Years  

Happy Anniversary! 

 

employee of the Month 
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Loving Stroll Squad!  
 

Love is more than words—it’s shown through actions. We’re incredibly 

grateful to our amazing staff who, despite their schedules, enjoy spending 

quality time with our residents during their outdoor strolls. Your kindness, joy, 

and compassion truly make a difference! Thank you, from the bottom of our 

hearts, for everything that you do!  



 

 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities filled 

with respect, encouragement, and compassion. 

 

 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 
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